FICCI comments on Inflation in May 2015

New Delhi, 15 June 2015: ""Wholesale price index based inflation continues to be in the
negative zone for the seventh consecutive month in May 2015 led by a persistent
decline in fuel and manufacturing segment prices. Inflation in case of food articles
broadly also remained on a downward trajectory. Though monsoon has been
predicted to be below normal this year, the Government has already outlined its
preparedness and plan of action to deal with any contingency on this account.
This should ensure keeping in check any pressure on inflation arising from the
food segment", said Dr. Jyotsna Suri, President, FICCI.
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